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April 28, 2021 

 

Rep. Sandra Feist 

429 State Office Building 

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

Regarding: HF 321 Visa certification document timely processing by certifying entities required 

 

 

Dear Rep. Feist, 

 

The Minnesota Chiefs of Police Association, representing approximately 300 police chiefs throughout 

Minnesota is writing this letter to offer our collective support of House File 321. 

 

Our members fully support your bill and believe that this change would provide important clarity and 

consistency for law enforcement in issuing U-Visa certification documents. Additionally, we believe this bill 

would give victims more confidence to report their victimization and ensure a timely processing of these 

documents by our agencies.  

 

Thank you for your leadership on this important issue and all you do for our state. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Potts 

Jeff Potts 

Executive Director 
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DEDICATED TO THE IDEALS OF PROFESSIONAL POLICING 


